EXTRA MUSICAL PERFORMANCE OPPORTUNITIES AT BES
Dear Parents and Families,
Our 4th and 5th grade students will have a few opportunities to perform with other like minded student musicians outside of the BES area.  These opportunities are:
1. FEMEA Allstate Choir in either October, 2023 OR January 2024 depending on audition results.  There are $$ requirements from families if selected - $10 student registration and hotel registration (if needed).
2. Lake-Sumter Honor Choir in March 2024 dependent on audition results.  There is a $10 student registration fee if selected.
3. Sumter County Music Showcase in March or April, 2024.  This event has no audition requirements, just attendance to the event, and recommendation from Mr. Christensen. This event has no $$ payments needed.
The first event is the FEMEA Allstate Elementary Choir.  This event has audition requirements which are an extension of what we practice in music classes each week.  We will find special times during the school day to practice exclusively with those student who wish to go through the audition process.  The students selected will practice at BES during the day.  The event will be at UF on 10/21/2023 OR the Tampa Convention Center on 1/10/2024 & 1/11/2024 (a two day event).  If you are not available for one (or both) of those dates, please don’t go through the audition process (wait for the other events).
The Lake-Sumter Honor Choir will have similar audition processes, but later in the school year.  There may be an opportunity to practice will other Sumter county musicians before the event to help prepare the music.  These would happen after school hours.  The event (date TBA but likely early March 2024) will happen at night at a site TBA in Lake County.  The auditions will take place later in the fall of 2023.
The Sumter County Music Showcase will not have an audition requirement, but will have a time commitment requirement.  The practices for this event will take place during the school day.  The event will be at night and will either be at SSHS or WMHS.  The date is TBA at this point, but will probably be after Spring Break in late March or early April of 2024.
If you have any questions, please contact me at BES (352)793-3501 or email me at david.christensen@sumter.k12.fl.us
Best regards,

David Christensen
BES Music Teacher
https://www.sumter.k12.fl.us/domain/382

IF You would like your student to participate in the FEMEA Allstate Choir sudition process, please complete the info below and send this bottom portion back to BES
Student Name _____________________________________________________________
Student’s teacher __________________________________________________________
Yes, I would like for my child to participate in the audition process for the FEMEA Allstate Choir and our family has no schedule conflicts at this time with the dates (10/21/2023 OR 1/10&1/11/2024)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent signature  ______________________________________________________________
